
 
 

4286     SPECIAL RELEASE                         13 January, 2020  

 

                                        

NEW STUDENTS’ UNION EXECUTIVE COUNCIL 

 

This is to inform the University community that the election of the Students’ 

Union, University of Ibadan was conducted on Saturday, 07 December, 2019. To 

this end, the following are the newly elected officers of the Students’ Union 

Executives Council who were sworn in on Tuesday, 17 December 2019: 

S/N Name Position 

1 Akeju Ganiu Olusegun President  

2 Oladiti Temilade Aisha Vice President 

3 Fijabi Isreal General Secretary 

4 Mustapha Oluwakayode Emmanuel Assistant General Secretary 

5 Oladeji Oluwaseun Richard House Secretary 

6 Edet Collins Treasurer  

7 Oladeji Olawunmi Abiodun Public Relations Officer 

 

Thank you. 

 

Olubunmi O. Faluyi (Mrs.), MCIPM, MAUA 

Registrar  

 


